
Copy of letter No. 40914/P1/73/RD dated 8-10-1973 from the Secretary to 

Government to the Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum. 

    

 

Sub:- Land assignment – Issue of  final pattas- disposal of reserved trees – 

          Clarification- regarding. 

 

Ref:- From the Secretary, Board of Revenue, Trivandrum letter No. 22580/69/LR  

          Dated 4-8-1973. 

 

 

 In forwarding herewith a copy of the letter cited I am to request you to offer 

your remarks on the proposal of the Board of Revenue at an early date. 

 

 

                                                                                           M.K. Sarada, 

                                                                                       Under Secretary 

 

 

 

 (Copy) 

  

                     For Conservator of Forests, 

                             Trichur. 


